
 

As we close out this year, we just want to make sure that you know how grateful we are for your prayers and 

support.  Many families, churches and children have had their lives transformed for the better. I have witnessed this 

in person and via pictures and messages from our volunteers and from the families directly touched by you.  

Recently we finished our portion of Elaine and her 3 children’s, Pedro 17, Henrique 12, and Fernanda 11, house. She 

invited us to come and bless her family and house, and will move in before the end of the year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It has been a very tough year. One of Elaine’s sons was a drug addict, but we have been able to get him into a rehab 

center and he is back home. Then she was laid off her job, but with that received some separation pay. With that 

money she bought a plot of property and started to build her house. She soon found that her dream was not a 

reality because the cost was beyond her means. She asked her pastor to pray for her. Her pastor is a partner of 

ours. Elaine had no idea when she asked for prayer that God was just waiting for her to ask. Her pastor contacted 

us, and we interviewed her, loved her and her family, and now she is a land and homeowner. She has found a new 

job, has no more rent and no more walking miles to the bus stop. God gave her something she needed but did not 

ask for, a bus stop. The city has just put a new stop right in front of her house. God blesses his children. 
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Our people wanted to send their thanks. The children, the people who have been blessed by a new house, 

volunteers, the pastors, and all the people who receive sustaining food, each and every month. I hope you enjoy 

these pictures and feel the love that is in their faces. 

Words cannot express our appreciation for all of you. May this 

Christmas season be a beginning of a season of love, family and 

sharing God’s love.  

This last picture of this beautiful family and their faces beam 

how we feel and are blessed by this ministry. God bless you.  


